
Skiffes Creek Connector Location Study
James City County

Location Public Hearing 
Wednesday, July 18, 2018, 6 p.m. to 8 p.m.

James River Elementary School
8901 Pocahontas Trail, Williamsburg, VA 23185

 
Come see the alternatives retained for analysis and the results of the Environmental Assessment for the 
Skiffes Creek Connector Location Study. The study is positioned south of Interstate 64 from Exits 243 to 247, 
between Route 60 (Pocahontas Trail) and Route 143 (Merrimac Trail). The meeting will be held in an open-
house style format with no formal presentation given. VDOT representatives will be present to discuss the 
potential options and answer questions.

Review the proposed project plans and environmental documentation at the public hearing, at the VDOT 
Hampton Roads District Office located at 1700 N. Main Street, Suffolk, VA, 23434, 757-925-2500 or 1-888-
723-8400, TTY/TDD 711, at the VDOT Williamsburg Residency Office, 4451 Ironbound Road, Williamsburg, 
VA 23188, 757-253-5138, or online at www.virginiadot.org/projects/hamptonroads/skiffes_creek.asp. 
Please call ahead to ensure the availability of appropriate personnel to answer your questions Property 
impact information, relocation assistance policies and tentative construction schedules are available for 
your review at the above address and will be available at the public hearing.

Give your written or oral comments at the hearing or submit them by July 28, 2018, to Scott Smizik, 
VDOT Project Manager, 1401 E. Broad Street, Richmond, VA 23219. You may also email your comments to  
Scott.Smizik@VDOT.Virginia.gov. Please reference “Skiffes Creek Connector Study” in the subject line. 

In compliance with the National Historic Preservation Act, Section 106 and 36 CFR Part 800, information 
concerning the potential effects of the proposed project on properties listed in or eligible for listing in 
the National Register of Historic Places is provided in the environmental documentation. VDOT ensures 
nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title 
VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. For more information or special assistance for persons with disabilities or 
limited English proficiency, contact VDOT’s Civil Rights Division at 757-925-2500 or TTY/TDD 711.
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